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 Non-Public Minutes-1 

Selectboard 

      Monday, May 21, 2018  

 

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy (by phone), Tom Humphreys, Val 

Ogden, Eddie Arnold and Ron Olsen along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

Welfare Funds Approved for Rent Redirected to Overdue Taxes 

Tad said the Welfare Department recently approved a request for April and May 2018 

rental assistance (total $1,320) for a tenant renting from a Brookline homeowner who 

currently owes taxes on the property.  Tad said per NH RSA 165:4-a, the Selectboard 

has the authority to redirect the approved funds and apply them to the overdue taxes.  

Brendan asked if the tenant could possibly be evicted.  Tad said he will draft a letter to 

the homeowner stating that the tenant, with regard to April and May’s rent, should be 

viewed as in good standing.  Ron moved, seconded by Val, to authorize the welfare 

funds to be paid to the Town of Brookline for overdue taxes on 40 Main Street.  Roll 

Call Vote Yes 5-0. 

 

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant. 

 

 

 

_____________________________  ______________________________    

Brendan Denehy    Eddie Arnold 

 

 

 

_____________________________   ______________________________  

Tom Humphreys    Valerie Ogden    

  

 

 

______________________________ 

   Ron Olsen 
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